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Friday 2nd March 2018 

 

 

Dear Year 7 Students 
 

Quote of the week: 
 

“Sometimes the strength within you is not a fiery flame that all can see, it is just a tiny spark that 
whispers softly, “you got this”, “keep going”” – Any Lengths. 
 

What an exciting week. I can’t even remember the last time there has been this much snow in Bracknell. We 
do hope you stay safe out there and are wrapping up warm. To support you during the last couple of days 

staff have set work on Showmyhomework. Please do check it as there is plenty of work for you to do be doing. 
We would also like to apologise and draw your attention to the change in date of the year 7 parents evening. 

It has been rescheduled to Thursday 10th May.  

 
When we are back please may we remind you to be wearing a warm black coat. If you do not have one the 

school uniform shop stocks them.  
 

The attendance last week was won by 7R with a whopping 99%, only 1% off being perfect! Please may we 

remind you of the importance in attendance and the direct link between achieving good grades and good 
attendance in school.  

 
This leads me to the quote above. It is that drive that makes us do well. You just have to look around and see 

others who look like they have succeeded but it is the hard work and their drive which has got them to where 
they are now. Remember success in life is a journey and it is the determination to succeed that gets you there! 

This journey starts now with getting a good education and ensuring you are ready to learn and are in school 

as much as you can to allow you to achieve the best possible grades. 
 

We hope you have a good weekend and look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 
 

Regards 

 

                                                                     
                   

Mr M Cooper     Mrs S Wilkins 
Head of Year 7     Assistant Head of Year 7 

mcooper@brakenhale.co.uk   swilkins@brakenhale.co.uk 
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Please share with us your views on what you like about the school and what we can do to improve by 

clicking on the links below: 

 

 
Fab 

 
Drab 

Please let us have your nominations for any members of staff who have exceeded your expectations this 

week: 
 

Staff Member 
of the Week 

 

 
Staff Member of the Week 

Paper copies of nominations can be dropped into the boxes in main reception 

 

KEY EVENTS – w/c 5th March 

 Tutor Notices 

Monday Assembly Sports hall 
 

Tuesday 
Tutor 

Careers 

Clubs: 
Homework club in the LRC 
Hockey – all years - LWI 
Handball – all years - JBO 
Netball – all years - LRU 

Wednesday 
Tutor 

Literacy 

Clubs: 
Table Tennis – All Years – WYE 
Girls Football – All years - CMY 

Thursday 

Tutor 
Current Affairs 

 
PSHE period 1 

Clubs: 
U12 Football – RBE 
Trampolining – all years – LWI 
Badminton – all years - LRU 

Friday 
Tutor 

Quiz of the week 
Clubs: 
Dance Club 

 
 
Future Dates 

Thursday 9th March  PSHE period 1 

Wednesday 28th March  Year 7 Disco, 7-9pm 

Friday 6th – Sunday 8th July PGL Trip to the Isle of Wight 

 

https://goo.gl/forms/CVdiuCRn9BQZozm02
https://goo.gl/forms/tEvp2AfxBwsZUNIg2
https://goo.gl/forms/LKCZ0SvffWvS7I8A3

